
Help Wanted: 

Phillips County maintenance department is seeking part-time custodial help from July 21 through July 27 

during the Phillips County Fair. The work schedule could vary from day to day. If interested, please 

complete the job application which can be found at www.phillipscounty.colorado.gov or at the County 

Administration office. Position open until filled. For questions, please contact Maintenance Supervisor 

Dan Waln at 970-466-2511. Phillips County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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